PRINCE GEORGE’S COMMUNITY COLLEGE AND
MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION

Information for Swimming Lesson Participants/Parents

We are pleased to have you in or swimming lesson program at the Robert I.

Bickford Natatorium.  The Swim Lesson Program is operated as part of a joint use agreement between Prince George’s Community College and Maryland-National Park and Planning Commission (M-NCPPC), Enterprise Division.  Together we hope to provide you with a wonderful swim lesson program.

The following information is provided for your enjoyment and safety:

It is suggested that students be dressed in swim wear when they come to the pool.

Only students will be permitted in the swimming pool area with the exception of the first and last class.  On the first and last day, parents/spectators are welcome to view the class.

Before and after class recreational swimming is not permitted!

Parents, please stay in the lobby during class time in case of an emergency.

At the end of class, instructors will take younger students directly to the pool door.  Please be there to meet them!

Makeup classes are not available for students.  If an emergency arises that an instructor cannot make the class, that class will have a substitute instructor or will have a makeup lesson.
If PGCC closes due to weather, swim classes will be cancelled as well.  Every attempt will be made to reschedule the missed lesson but is not guaranteed.

No shoes are permitted on the pool deck.

Only children 5years of age and under will be permitted in the locker rooms of the opposite gender (when accompanied by a parent).  Then, they are asked not to shower at the natatorium and MUST dress at the designated area.  All children 6 and over are NOT permitted in the opposite gender locker rooms!
       *
Girls and women must utilize proper hygiene equipment (Tampon) during menstruation or may not participate in the water for class.  No exceptions.  This is a Health and Safety requirement.

Refunds will only be issued if processed before the day that the class starts.  
There will be other activities, lessons and swim teams in the pool during each lesson.  To create less confusion and in the interest of safety, it is imperative we have your cooperation following the above rules set by PGCC and M-NCPPC.
Children under the age of 16 years... shall not be left unattended anywhere on the college campus.

For additional facility policies, please ask the coordinator or request a copy of “Natatorium Rules and Regulations” at the front lobby desk. 
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If you have any other questions or comments regarding the classes, please call Joan at 301-322-0979
